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I am writing in support of SB 704, a bill to establish a Universal Health Plan 

Governance Board to finalize a design and implementation plan of a single-payer 

health system for  

the review and consideration of the 2025 Legislature and implementation in 2026-

2027.  While establishing a slower pace than our current health care emergency 

warrants, it is a step toward mediating the disparities of health care available to 

citizens of this state. 


